
15.11.2018 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

 

This Week  

 

This week has been a busy one. On Wednesday Key 

Stage One had a visit from the Owls to support their 

topic whilst pupils in Lower Key Stage Two went on a 

visit to Arbeia – a full size reconstruction of a Roman 

fort to help bring their Romans topic to life. Thank 

you for your support in helping to fund these experi-

ences they do help to bring topics to life and for all the 

children are very memorable. Without your donations 

they could not happen.  

 

Photo day  

Next Thursday (22nd November) is photo day. Please 

make sure you have a read through the letter so that 

you can know the arrangements for that busy morning. 

   

Good Luck   

Good luck to the pupils representing the school later 

today in the Tag-Rugby finals. This is the next phase 

of the competition which will see the school play 

teams from all over the Hambleton district.  

 

Children in Need  

Thank you for to all of you who wore something    

spotty or brought a donation in for children in need.  

  

PTA Christmas Fayre  

Please be aware that the PTA Christmas fayre is on 

Friday 30th November – a little earlier than in         

previous years. Please do come along and support it. 

November 

20th  Open Book Assembly 

21st  Nursery Craft Session 

  RB Fundraiser shooting Star 

22nd  School Photographs 

  Nursery Craft Session 

23rd  Nursery Craft Sessions 

  RM Fundraiser Shooting star 

26th  Nursery Home Visits 

28th  Quorn Healthy Plate Demo 

30th  Christmas Fayre  

December 

3rd  Nursery Christmas crafts 

4th  Nursery Christmas crafts 

7th  Dress Rehearsal to school  

10th  KS2 Den Building Activity 

11th  KS1 Christmas Show 2&5PM 

12th  EYFS Christmas Celebration 

13th  Panto—Dick Whittington 

Attendance 

 Class % attendance 
this week (all 
pupils) 

RB 95.6 

RM 96.5 

1L 97.9 

1/2S 98.9 

2C  96.8 

3/4A 99.6 

3/4H 99.6 

3/4W 98.3 

5BC 95.8 

6T 97.1 

6P 100 

Total 97.8 



Class Assemblies 

 8th March 3/4H 

22nd March 1L 

5th April 3/4W 

3rd May  1/2S 

7th June 2C 

27th June Yr 6 Concert 

Pat Turner 

 

 Lilly Sellers 2C for being a kind and compassionate friend as well as having an excellent       

 attitude to learning. Lilly will always give 100% and never gives up. Well Done Lilly  

Elijah Sukani 6T  Elijah has a mature outlook in all that he does. He can be relied upon to al

 ways be sensible. He is a kind friend at all times and is a wonderful person to have in our 

 class. Well Done ! 

 

Christmas Lunch 

We are to have a Christmas Lunch on Friday 21st Dec 

Roast Turkey 

Sausage & Stuffing  

Carrots & Peas 

Roast Potatoes & Mashed Potatoes 

Gravy 

~*~ 

Christmas Tree Ice Cream 

Or 

Chocolate Muffin  

Help for After School Club 

Do you have any spare or unwanted/

needed toys that you could donate to 

the After School Club please. The club 

is growing in popularity and is a great 

benefit to the school and pupils —

please drop any toys, books or dress-

ing up costumes into the school office 

Thank You 

 



Around School 

Year 3-4 Trip to Arbeia the Roman Fort 

Year 3/4 Trip! 
Yesterday, the whole year 3/4 went to Arbeia in 

South Shields for our topic about the Romans. 

First, we visited the tall Gatehouse. Inside, we 

climbed lots of wooden stairs that felt like they went 

on forever. At the first floor there were 4 different 

rooms with models and signs. The models were     

amazing. After climbing more stairs, we reached the 

top. I pretended to throw rocks like the Romans did. 

For the next activity we got a tour of the barracks 

and where the commanding officer and the centurian 

lived. There were 8 soldiers that had to sleep in a tiny 

room. 

Then, we went to a museum. We had to sketch an  

object in the museum. I had a really fun time at Arbeia. I hope I can go 

again. 

By 

Lily L 

3/4A                                                                                                       
 



Some lovely Pictures 

On our hall wall ! 


